THURLSTONE PRIMARY SCHOOL

At Thurlstone Primary School we store and use personal information in order to educate and care for

pupils in school, including those applying to the school and pupils who have recently left.

There is one area of personal information that requires consent — Photographs.

It would be appreciated, therefore, if you could tick the relevant box(es) below and return this form to

school as soon as possible. We need a response from every parent/carer.

Please tick

| am happy for the school to take photographs of my child.

| am happy for photos of my child to be used on the school website

| am happy for photos of my child to be used in the school prospectus.

| am happy for photos of my child to be used in internal displays, including
powerpoint presentations.

| am happy for photos of my child to be used in school advertising.

| am happy for photos of my child to be used for Early Essence software
(reception children only).

| am happy for photos of my child to be posted on Twitter (without names)

| am happy for photos of my child to be used in the media (ie. local newspaper).

I am NOT happy for the school to take or use photos of my child.

If you change your mind at any time, you can let us know by emailing c.gibbins@thurlstoneprimary.co.uk

calling the school on 01226 762018, or just popping in to the school office.

If you have any other questions, please get in touch.
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